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2023 Flying Quail  

From the desk of Will Langford 2023 Chapter Coordinator 

 

The new year is set to begin and with it a whole new set 

of opportunities for our local and national clubs. Many 

clubs will have new officers that may be serving for the 

first time just like my fellow new board members 

Melanie Whittington, Dave Stitt and Gary Price. I wish 

you all good luck with your new responsibilities and like 

you we are eager to get to work.  

 

For your chapter it’s time to put that calendar of events 

together that will make your club more than just a once a month meeting. Engage with your members in 

local events and parades that will showcase not only your Model A’s but your clubs involvement with 

the community. Challenge yourself to look for new events that may have not been on your radar in the 

past. Whenever possible be the ambassadors of our organization and encourage others to join whether 

they own a Model A or not. It’s in exposing others to this great hobby that we will attract the next 

generation of Model “A” owners.   

 

It’s not too early to start planning for the 2023 National Tour. The Southeast Touring Group has put 

together an exciting event. The Colorado group has also put together their Regional Tour. Each of these 

are great opportunities to drive and see spectacular sights and meet your fellow Model A enthusiasts. 

Full details are available on the MAFCA website.  

 

I am looking forward to working with each and every one of you. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 

chaptercoordinator@mafca.com 

 

Will Langford 

 

 

 

 

mailto:chaptercoordinator@mafca.com

